From the office of the
Minister of the Environment

Dear Assembly Member

Department of the
Environment

www.doeni.gov.uk

DoE Private Office
8" Floor
Goodwood House
44-58 May Street
Belfast

BT1 4NN

Telephone: 028 9025 6019
Email: private.office@doeni.gov.uk

Your reference:
Our reference: SUB/1753/11

s i December 2011

G

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that | intend to announce in the near future
my decision on the following planning application:

Ref No: §/2010/1021/0

Description: Proposed cemetery and crematorium, including associated access

roads, carparking and landscaping

Location: Lands opposite 3 and 5 Lisburn Road, Moira

The Department of the Environment’'s Planning and Local Government Group has
recommended that the application be approved and | concur with this advice.

it is my intention to announce that a Notice of Opinion to approve will be prepared

and issued in the near future.
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ALEX ATTWOOD MLA

Minister of the Environment



